
The Soccer and Stadium parking lots will be CLOSED on Saturday June 17th due to set up for the MB Marathon.  

All event parking must occur in U Lot. 

Chancellor Matheson road will be closed from Research Road to University Crescent.  

All event atendees (including meet directors, volunteers and hosts), MUST turn right at the Research Road lights, le� at Innova�on Drive and then may park in U 
Lot and WALK across to the outdoor stadium.  

  Walking route into the Stadium from U Lot  Chancellor M. road barricades.  DO NOT CROSS. 

  Driving route into U Lot 
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